
TOWN OF ANDOVER
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE 

THE ANDOVER SELECTBOARD

The Andover Selectboard  will hold a Public Hearing on Monday, September 12, 2016 at 6:30 
P.M. at the Andover Town Office for the purpose of hearing public comments on proposed 
revisions to the Town Zoning Regulations.

Dated at Andover, Vermont this 24th day of August 2016.

Jeanette H. Haight
Andover Town Clerk


